
 
Parents of Moffat Creek 
 
This is a special request from the Playground Committee, a request for your support as a community.  
The playground committee have been working hard at planning and fund raising for a natural 
playground for our students.   
 
We are very excited to announce our idea has been approved through the Aviva Community Fund.  The 
first round begins on Monday September 29, 2014 at 12pm.  The first 120 ideas that get 1000 will 
move onto the next round.  At the end of three rounds of voting the idea with the most votes will 
receive a $60,000 grant, also all finalists will receive $5000.  The playground committee will use this 
grant money to help fund a wonderful natural playground for all of our children to use.    
 
We would really appreciate your support by following the links below and cast your voted to help 
Moffat Creek build the natural playground they deserve. 
Scan and go directly to vote. 
 
Cast your votes at: 

https://www.avivacommunityfund.org/ideas/acf19437 
 
Like us and follow for updates on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/MoffatCreek 
 
Twitter and follow for updates: 
JenniferHacking@PlayMoffat 
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